
January/ February News
● A very busy and productive term here in CC
● Our U16 girls Basketball team were all Ireland Finalists.We were so proud of their

achievement,they represented the school with commitment, passion and courage. 
Many thanks to our coaches - Parent Yvonne Bracken and teachers Emer Coleman 
and Maura Ni Scanaill. Our junior teams are in action currently and we wish them 
continued success. 

● Our TY'S  and Student Council met with Councillor Joe Neville. Our StudentCouncil
are currently working on a report to present to Kildare county Council on Cycling to 
school - issues, concerns and suggestions. Students, parents and local residents will
be asked to contribute.

● Creating Balance in Times of Stress was a very successful workshop delivered to
our 3rd and 6th years to support their preparation for mocks and exams.

● Our mock exams just finished today - they ran very smoothly and gave everyone
much needed experience.Well done to all of our exam students!!

● We wish everyone a very happy and restful midterm and see you back on the 28th!



Colaiste Chiarain U16 All Ireland Girls 
Basketball Finalists!!!!! CONGRATULATIONS 
GIRLS!
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